
 

 

 

Greetings brethren,  

May the grace of the Lord Jesus Christ be upon your lives.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Your servant in Christ. Flo Martin 

It is a blessing to share with you what God is doing in the work. 
For the honor and glory of God we have baptized 5 young people 
Julio, German Henry, Julissa and Ingrid. The young people are 
being faithful to God. We are giving them Bible Studies to help 
them grow spiritually. Julio is learning to play the guitar and for 
the Lord.  Please pray that God will continue working in their 
lives and that they will live for Him.   

We are still continuing to work with children. We just had a 

special activity with them. This was the first time for the children 

from the new mission.  It was a blessing to see them in their first 

special; we had Bible drills, memory verses, and at the end the 

winners received a Bible as a gift. We are continuing with 

adolescents giving them Bible studies.  The past month they 

studied the life of Elijah and this month they are studying Ruth. 

Pray that these young people will live for the Lord and not 

contaminate themselves with the sins of this world.  

Please continue to pray for me. I have had a problem with my left knee; God is helping me 

to continue in his work. Please continue to pray for the work in Quetzaltenango.  Please 

pray that we can find a property in Cantel soon.  

  


